THE SCHOOL BOARD OF SARASOTA COUNTY, FLORIDA
CONSTRUCTION SERVICES DEPARTMENT

7895 Fruitville Road Phone (941) 361-6680
Sarasota, Florida 34240 Fax (941) 361-6684

MEMORANDUM

TO: Scott Lempe, Chief Operating Officer |
Operations Division

FROM: George W. McGonagill, Executive Director

Constructio Serviiartment
REQUESTED BY: )/Ziz VAL

ue Bouffard, P et Manager
onstruction Services Department

DATE: May 4, 2010
RE: Buildings to be Deleted for Demolition

The Long Range Planning office has determined that these relocatable classrooms are no longer
needed by the district. The following buildings have been inspected by the Facilities Services and
Construction Services staffs and are deemed to no longer be economical to maintain or renovate.
Therefore, the undersigned request these buildings be deleted and demolished.

Year
Location FiSH # Built Size Type / Use
Venice High School 99-387 1988 864 sf SBC6&/Classroom
Venice High School 99-431 1989 864 sf SBC6/Classroom
Venice High School 99-473 1989 864 sf SBC6/Classroom

4
This recommendation will be placed on the agenda for the May-3;4

1 7 f

0 Bc@ting for approval.
T
@%, Director

Construction Services Department Facilities Services Department
Plan Room Acknowledgement: %% //%’/z//% gﬁff’/

{signaturef’ {printed name of individual}

George W. McGonagill, Executive Director

XGC: Joe Binswanger
Wayne Johnson
Kenneth Marsh
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